Ll Y.
Alopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

1, Fenchurch Street, F.C.

13th August, 1913,

Dear 8ir,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 23rd ultimo relative to the surveys due in the cases

of the steamers "CANNAVIERAS", "PQORTO SEGURO", And "VALENCA"“,

and am mugh obliged to you for the attention whiech you have
Kindly given to these matters,

In the circumstances mentioned by you the Committee
have deferred the consideration of the cases of the steamers
"CANNAVIERAS* and "VALENCA for a short time, and I shall
eateemggt a favour if you will let me hear from you as xoonfm

you receive any information from the Owners in regard to

the survey of the sorew shafts .

I shall also be glad to be furnished with any

information you may be able to obtain from the Owners of
the steamer "PORTO SEGUROY,

I am, Dear sir,

Yours taitleulli;

E.P.W.Duder Esq., | |

Lloyd's Agent, Secre tw

BAHIA, Brazil. Oag? cﬁ o:.zSJ?i



